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Coming Events  

 

¶ July 1 ð International Joke 
Day 

 

¶ July 1 ð Canada Day 
 

¶ July 4 ð Independence Day 
 

¶ July 7 ð Tell the Truth Day 
 

¶ July 14 ð Bastille Day 
 

¶ July 17 ð Ramadan Ends 
 

¶ July 18 ð Nelson Mandela 
International Day 

¶ July 30thðPaul Rodriguez at 
Jrs Last LaughðMCRC 
Event 

   o 
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òCelebrating 40 years (1975 to 2015) 
of providing hope and opportunity 

for the ESL communityó 

Honoring Dad: Noticias Staff with their Fathers, et al 

Carol Pifer, Education  Manager with her 

father, Earl in 2009 

Gregg Sikora, IT Specialist with his father, 

John and his brother,  Mark in 2015 

Brittany Greaner, Americorp VISTA with 

her father,  Thomas in 1992 

Joanna Cherpak, Executive Director 

with her father, Jack in 1964 

Cathie Whitmire, ESL Instructor with her father, 

Jim, mother Joyce, brother, Mike, brother, Scott 

and sister, Nicole in 2003 
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In celebration of MCRCõs 40th Anniversary, we ask you 
to join us for an evening of fun and laughter at Jr.õs 
Last Laugh Comedy Club on Thursday, July 30, 2015 
for a performance by Comedian Paul Rodriguez. Tickets 
are $25 per person and part of the ticket sales goes to 

MCRC for development of additional Latino Services 
programs which are necessary for the community. Tick-
ets must be purchased and picked up at MCRC with 
cash or checks made out to òJR.õs Last Laugh Comedy 
Clubó. If you need additional information you may con-
tact Paul Jericho or Isela Abreu-Arce at 455.0212 

Over the past couple of months, in collaboration with MCRCõs Latino Ser-

vices, our Wellness Program has arranged for Dr. Garcia to give four talks 

about important health issues affecting the Hispanic community. The talks 

ranged in subject matter from sexually transmitted diseases to various types 

of cancer. Each participant at every session received a folder with relevant 

info in Spanish, and refreshments were also provided. 

We concentrated on issues that our caseworkers see consistently, as well as 

issues that we often hear misconceptions about. Although prevention is 

one of the most important factors in determining a personõs overall health 

and likelihood to make healthy decisions, prevention efforts are often un-

derfunded and not always considered a priority. This can be especially diffi-

cult when English is your second language, like many in the Hispanic com-

munity, and it can be difficult to access to this type of education and infor-

mation. With that in mind, we are grateful for Dr. Garciaõs sessions, and the 

sessions have been received very well by our clients. 

Wellness Corner 
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Clay on Display 
As part of our May Noticias, we showed our Elder Program learning how to mold clay into beautiful pieces of artwork.  These p ieces 

were on display at the Erie Art Museum on June 17th to help celebrate World Refugee Day. World Refugee Day is an international 

holiday held on June 20
th

 every year that celebrates the strength and tenacity that refugees show just to stay alive but also helps to 

call attention to the plight of refugees around the world.  We are pleased to highlight some of their finished work in the ac company-

ing photos.  If you would like to have the chance to see some of this beautiful art in person, there will be a display at the Blasco Library 

during the month of August detailing the project.  We hope you get a chance to check it out.  

MCRC would like to thank AmeriHealth 
Caritas Pennsylvania for sponsoring our 
community garden for the second 
year.  Their financial contribution helps 
us to continue the tradition of providing 
a green space for our clients to use their 
farming experience to cultivate and 
enjoy fresh produce.  This year the pro-
duce will be split between the Refugee 
Elder Program participants who main-
tain the large garden space and the 
food program for our Daycare children 
who are helping to maintain the smaller 
garden space. A planting was held June 
2

nd
 and a ribbon cutting for the garden 

is scheduled for July 23
rd

 at 10:00 am.ó 

ServERIE is a program that puts community volunteers to work helping to improve the neighborhoods and non -profits here in Erie.  

On May 30
th

, MCRC welcomed a group of 12 community volunteers that helped to beautify our landscaping in front of our main 

building.  We would like to say thank you to this hardworking group for all of their effort.  MCRC is a more beautiful place because of 

their sweat, muscle and weeding ability. 


